
 

FROM YOUR  BUSINESS MANAGER 
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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

I would like to send a sincere “Thank You!” to all who attended and participated in the Union Meeting this month. There 

are important issues to discuss and decisions to be made. I firmly believe that 2 heads are better than 1… 4 heads are 

better than 2, and so on. I hope to see you all, and many more members, return to meetings in the future. 

 

We are making every effort to secure more work in this jurisdiction, and there are some jobs on the horizon. We will pass 

along more information as it becomes available. 

 

 Fraternally,  

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


